WELCOME BACK DANCERS! The King's Dancers would like to welcome back our returning students and welcome in our NEW dancers! We are off to a GREAT start with many of our classes filling up quickly- new costumes are being chosen and teachers are already picking out music for this year's shows. We look forward to an exciting year with all of you!!

DAILY UPDATES: Please make sure to "LIKE" us on Facebook to keep up to date on the latest studio news, along with- last minute reminders, photos of your dancer in class, new class listings, and inspiration, too! Also, make sure to bookmark our website, www.kingsdancers.com for quick access to studio info.

NEWSLETTERS: Newsletters will be posted at the studio as well as emailed, posted on the website, and handed out every other month. **Important Dates:**

**October 12th – <u>Parent Watch Week</u> begins. More info will be sent home pertaining to the day/times you will be invited to observe your dancer's class.

ABSENCES:

Please leave a message on the office voicemail or, email the office if you are going to miss a class. We'll do our best to inform the teacher before the class.

Competition class dancers are not to miss more than 3 unexcused dance classes throughout the dance year; otherwise they may lose their competition performance privileges

DANCER'S GROOMING:

Please attend your dance class in appropriate dance attire with hair worn in a tidy fashion.

Ballet students in upper grades three and upwards are to wear a classical bun to every dance class. Please leave your valuable jewelry and technology at home.

Cell phones must be turned off during class.

COSTUME FEES FOR JUNE 2018 RECITAL (date TBA)

Non- competitive classes: Costumes are \$60 each single class and \$75

for combo classes.

Competitive classes: TBA

We will have 2 payment options for the June Recital Costume Fee. Please remember costume fees are non-refundable. See the website and/or ask the receptionist for prices.

• <u>Installment Plan:</u> Take advantage of paying costume fees over a 3-month period rather than one lump sum. The first installment will be due by October 7th; the second by November 7th; and the third by December 7th. If you choose not to pay by installment, then your total costume fee is due by December 7th. After that day there will be additional fees for shipping, etc..

List of Days Off throughout the year:

October 8th – Columbus Day November 12th- Veteran's Day Nov 21-24 Thanksgiving Break December 24- Jan 1st January 21st – Martin Luther King Day February 18th Presidents Day February 19-23 Winter Break April 19- Good Friday April 20-26 Spring Break May 27 Memorial Day

Play Palace

All currently enrolled King's Dancers students will receive complimentary access to the indoor play space the day of their scheduled classes at no extra charge. For example: Jenny takes hip hop two days per week. She will be allowed to utilize the play space before or after her class on those days. Siblings would be required to pay for access to the play gym. Siblings of currently enrolled students would be given a special rate of \$5 per visit (unlimited time) or could opt for a special monthly individual child membership for \$10, or a family membership (multiple children) for \$15. Access to the play space would be limited to days of the enrolled sibling's classes. Please do not leave your child unattended in the Play Palace at any time. Play space is for ages 8 and under. **No Food Or Drink** allowed in Play Palace.

Tuition:

Please make every effort to pay tuition the first class of every month. There will be signup sheet at the front desk if you would like to sign up to be sent an invoice

every month that allows you to pay online with a credit card through an email. Please Pay your first month at the desk and if you sign up for request to be emailed an invoice those will begin with October payments.

Things to bring:

Please have you or your child bring a water bottle. We do not have a water fountain in the studio. We do sell bottled water for \$1 that is cold. If you do not wish to purchase water please do not forget to come with a water bottle.

****Classes begin Monday, September 10th

We are looking forward to making this year the best possible and making many wonderful memories as a dance family! See you all soon!

Blessings,

Suzanne Cerniglia and The KD Staff